September 1, 2024

Hello!

We are so excited to have you as a member of the Sunday 1B Prep Class. We
cannot wait to meet you and your families and are looking forward to the fun we
will have together.

Let us tell you a little about ourselves. My name is Mrs. Champagne, or you can
call me Mrs. C. | will be your teacher every other Sunday. This is my second
year teaching the first level class. | used to substitute many years ago when my
children were in St. Stan's PREP program. | have three adult children who all
received their sacraments at St. Stan's. In fact, one of them will be assisting me
with your class. Her name is Audrey and you can call her Miss Audrey. She just
graduated from college and is a Speech Teacher. This will be her first year
assisting and she cannot wait to meet you and join the fun!

We have so much to teach you about God and Jesus' love for you. We will
listen to stories, do projects, play games and every class will have a special
word of the day. You will learn so much and by the end of the year you will have
learned four different prayers!

We will see you on September 15" and hope to learn all about you, so please
bring your smiles and some stories about your summer that you want to share.
We will provide all the supplies you will need.

God Bless You!
Mrs. Champagne and Miss Audrey



